
Greetings from Honduras, 

 

We thank you for your continued support and 

prayers for our family as we minister for the Lord. 

2022 has been a successful and productive year. 

God continues to bless our ministry and family 

greatly.  We are looking forward to 2023, anticipat-

ing great things from our Great God. 

 

We came to work with two missionary families here in Siguatepeque, 

Honduras back in September of 2020 for two 

years.  We completed that two years and have 

continued serving here until we received confir-

mation on where God would lead us.  After much 

prayer, we are excited about confirmation and the 

leading of God on future ministry.  Please stay 

tuned as we finalize these plans.  We will an-

nounce the next steps for our ministry very soon. 

 

We will be on furlough in March and 

April of 2023. If your church would like 

for us to come in, to report and discuss 

the next steps of our ministry,  please let 

us know.  We would love to visit and fel-

lowship.  We ask for your continued pray-

ers and support and we take this next 

step, as we follow Christ and His will. 

T H E  Y O U N G  F A M I L Y  

M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  

T H E  P E O P L E  O F  

H O N D U R A S  

 

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 2   

P R A Y E R  L I S T :  

• Future ministry 

plans 

• Continuing learning 

the Spanish lan-

guage 

• More witnessing 

opportunities to 

share the love of 

Christ 
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